
Consultation Responses – Licensed Hours 

 

1. Yes - Licensed hours within the city center should be extended during the week to latest 

termination at 0300 in-line with the weekend. 

Aberdeen City is lacking behind Glasgow and Edinburgh with there outdated policy/views. 

Consideration should also be given to the bylaw on street consumption to allow drinks to be 

taken into outside areas/smoking areas. 

2. N/A 

3. Pubs to 1am, clubs to 3am. Outdoor venues until 10pm 

4. More varied and allow an almost 24/7 to prevent drink quick situations, covering varied 

pubs. 

Don't allow certain establishments have the monopoly on this! 

5. No issues with the content 

6. Longer hours to prevent people power drinking and have logistics used to get the best from 

this and for example, do not allow businesses to have long days opening - open at 11am to 

3am. This is where they are more about profit than personal care for all others.  

7. Licensing hours are adhered to and a notice is displayed with the relative opening and 

closing hours. If an extension is required the relevant forms are completed and submitted 

the the Licensing Board for approval. 
8. No comments 


